St Augustine's Parish, Maryborough

St Kevin's, Avoca * St Mary's, Dunolly * St Patrick's, Bealiba * St Augustine's, Maryborough

PARISH CONTACT

0466 451 984

maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au

21 Burns St, Maryborough VIC 3465

Hours: 10.00am - 12.00pm, Friday

PARISH TEAM

Parish Priest

Fr John Monaghan

Pastor Emeritus

Fr Pat Flanagan

Parish Secretary

Liz Micallef

& Child Safety

PARISH SCHOOL

St Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Tel: 5460 4440

Principal: Mrs. Sonia Turner

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time

1st September 2024

PARISH CONTRIBUTIONS				
1st Collection Clergy support & Presbytery expenses	\$805			
2nd Collection Parish expenses & Church maintenance	\$717			

WEEKEND MASS				
St Kevin's, Avoca	8.30am Mass 1st & 3rd Sundays 8.30am Assembly 2nd, 4th & 5th Sun			
St Mary's, Dunolly	8.30am Mass 2nd & 4th Sundays 8.30am Assembly 1st & 3rd Sundays			
St Patrick's, Bealiba	8.30am Mass 5th Sunday			
St Augustine's, Maryborough	6.00pm Saturday & 10.30am Sunday			

WEEKDAY MASS / ASSEMBLY					
Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday Assembly	Friday		
10.00am	10.00am	10.00am	12.00pm		

	Reader	Psalm/ Prayer	Gifts
31st Aug	G Hadwen	J Walsh	Lacey Family
1st Sep	T Jacka	C Williamson	M Flowers
7th Sep	M Noonan	G Hadwen	Walsh Family
8th Sep	K Lloyd	H Taylor	Hadwen Family

We pray for those whose anniversaries include:
Josie Maffescioni, Gwendoline Maffescioni, Diane Rinaldi, Alan Peters, Eileen Burke, Mary D'Atri, Joseph Slater, Michael O'Sullivan, Ida Rossi, Bernard Jones, Valda Meagher, Helen Murphy and Elizabeth O'Shea.

HAPPY FATHER'S DAY: God, Bless all fathers in the world. Guide them to be good role models and loving to all their children. Help them to be a father like you are. Give them the grace and patience to handle situations in a loving way. Amen

RETIRED CLERGY ANNUAL APPEAL: Our Ballarat Clergy Support Fund provides accommodation and assistance for retired clergy of our diocese. Envelopes are available in which tax deductible donations can be enclosed or we can put loose money on the special collection taken up after Communion at all Masses this weekend.

OUR DIOCESAN COMMUNITY: Please pick up the July issue that includes Bishop Paul's introduction about travelling around our diocese in our 150th anniversary year and Claire Hepper's reflection on becoming a Catholic. Claire's husband is our former parishioner Jeremy McKnight.

BISHOP PAUL BIRD'S VISIT: During this 150th anniversary year of our diocese, Bishop Paul is visiting each parish and will be with us on the weekend of 28/29 September.

FR JOHN'S HOLIDAYS: Its that time of year again! I'm grateful to Flags for presiding at our Masses this weekend and the next two weekends while I'm plodding my way through Spain on the Camino Vasco from Irun to Burgos then from there to Leon..